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To Be Heard

I DO NOT wish to be heard in support of my submission; orPlease select the appropriate option from
the following:

If so
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State concisely whether you support or oppose the provision being submitted on, or wish to have amendments
made.

OpposeMy submission is that:

Please state your reasons for supporting/opposing/amendments sought

My reason(s) for supporting, opposing or requesting amendments to this specific provision are:

The proposed restrictions on water permits transfers should be based on the review of current water
permits and their annual volumes. If the area is over-allocated, any restrictions should be spread over
all the users and not only on those seeking transfer.

Furthermore, any error in the  database should be corrected.

Finally, according to a study just released by Ecan, to address the over-allocation of water permits in
the Rakaia-Selwyn Groundwater Zone using rule 11.5.37 will take 74 years, and that's assuming that
the rate of transfers will continue at the same rate before the PLWRP was notified in August 2012
which is not happening at all.

Please give precise details for each provision.The more specific you can be the easier it will be for the Council
to understand the outcome you are seeking.

I seek the following decisions from Environment Canterbury:

Before introducing new rrestrictions Ecan should monitor the result of lower uptake from groundwater
in the Rakaia-Selwyn zone due to implementation of Central Plain Water Irrigation scheme.
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